
Town Board Meeting 
May 13, 2013  5:30 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan 
Hilgendorf were present. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows:  Building & Office Equipment Fund - $69,587.39; 
Equipment Fund - $189,938.47; General Savings Account - $223,681.37; Checking Account - $144,738.05; 
Cemetery Fund - $19,436.06; Playground Fund - $15,691.59; Greenwood Cemetery - $100,000.00 CD, and 
Greenwood Beautification - $12,339.48 .  
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the April 16

th
 monthly board meeting. Motion passed 4-0. 

 
Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve payment of vouchers #1431 through #1473.  Motion passed 4-0. 
 
No license applications or correspondence.  
 
Road Consultant Byron Lange reported that the cutting on Nibler Road was done. A DNR permit will have to 
be obtained for the curve as it is considered wet lands. The grubbing bids will be going out soon. Also the 
DNR will have to be contacted for the replacement of the culvert in Kings Road. 
 
Plan Commission Chair reported on the Conditional Use Permit request by Patricia Urban/County Materials 
Corp. for a non-metallic mining operation on Crass Road and read the twelve conditions that were 
recommended. Oren Kohlberg asked about setting the speed limit down to 35 mph. and brake restrictions 
on the hill. Byron stated that we could only reduce the speed limit to 45 mph.  
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the conditional Use permit. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
Hilgendorf reported that she had received a park mowing schedule from Tom Baumann. Also the clerk 
should contact Jeff Radloff for carpet cleaning in the meeting room. 
 
The clerk reported that we need a new laminating machine. The board approved the purchase. 
 
Jelinek reported that the grubbing for the scattering garden is being worked on and that the cemetery 
should be cleaned up this week. A sump pump will be rented to clean out the pond. The two signs for the 
cemetery have been completed by Justin Lemke. The board approved the purchase of sod for new graves 
for a nominal fee. Kevin will contact Tomahawk School District office to get information on the ownership of 
Kahle Park. 
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
 
 
 
       Ann Eckman, Clerk 
 
 


